APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Bot Botteril

Sent: 30 May 2021 19:57

To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: By the beach, Southsea.

Dear sir/Madam,

I am writing to you because we have serious concerns about permission to serve alcohol at the café, By the
Beach, 27, St Georges Road, Southsea, PO4 9QS

. (previously Carl Christian cakes) I have spoken to most people in Culver Road, Without exception they are
against them having an alcohol licence.

I was really pleased at the prospect of having a cafe again in St Georges Rd.

Our gardens are very close in this residential area, back to back. Festing, Culver, St Georges Road and
Marine Court are all very close. Our back gardens are like an echo chamber. Please come and have a
look/listen. The noise would disrupt our lives. Our council tax in this area is huge. It would affect 50 homes
at least.

Please take notice of our objections.

Yours sincerely

Mr and Mrs Botterill..

6,culver Road. PO4 9QP





